TO MEMBERS AND EXPERTS OF THE EFDA STEERING COMMITTEE
 

Dear Colleagues,
 

The Chairman has requested that the following information be circulated to all the members of the committee. 
 

At its last meeting on 9 December, the STAC decided to postpone its recommendation on the part of the EFDA 2010 Work Programme which concerns high temperature superconductors for DEMO. An explanation of the reasons is given in the email below from the STAC Chairman to the EFDA SC Chairman.
 

best regards,
Doug Bartlett 
 

===================================
Dr D V Bartlett
European Commission
DG Research J.4  -  CDMA 05/115
B-1049 Brussels, Belgium
Tel:  +3..., Fax: +32 2 2964252
email: douglas.bartlett@ec.europa.eu 
The views expressed in this email are those of the writer and may not be regarded as stating an official position of the European Commission 

 

Von: Francesco Gnesotto <francesco.gnesotto@igi.cnr.it>
Datum: December 15, 2009 9:14:06 PM GMT+01:00
An: <guenther.hasinger@ipp.mpg.de>
Kopie: "Pamela Jerome" <Jerome.Pamela@efda.org>, <Lars-Goran.ERIKSSON@ec.europa.eu>, <aumayr@iap.tuwien.ac.at>, <alain.becoulet@cea.fr>, <iztok.cadez@ijs.si>, <Carlos.Hidalgo@ciemat.es>, <donne@rijnh.nl>, <zonca@frascati.enea.it>, <hartmut.zohm@ipp.mpg.de>, <stockel@ipp.cas.cz>, <jens.juul.rasmussen@risoe.dk>, <rainer.salomaa@tkk.fi>, <zoletnik@rmki.kfki.hu>, <william.morris@ukaea.org.uk>
Betreff: EFDA Proposal of R&D on HTS
Dear Guenter,
immediately after the conclusion of the EFPW on Wednesday last week (9 Dec.) 
we had a meeting of STAC. 
Among the points in the agenda, we discussed a proposal by the EFDA 
leader for an R&D programme on High Temperature Superconductors for 
DEMO as an amendment to the EFDA WP 2010. 
STAC agrees on the strategic importance of this action, but our opinion is 
that it should be considered within the wider frame of DEMO studies, 
to better evaluate priorities and balance of committments.
For this reason, STAC decided to postpone its recommendation, waiting 
for the report of the AhG "Tran" on DEMO.
I think it is worthwhile to inform you now about this decision, since 
the next SC meeting will only take place in three months from now.
I leave to you the consideration about the advisability 
to inform in some way the Associates about this decision.
With my best regards
Francesco
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